
 

 

Yr6-7 transition appeals 2022-23 transfer to Secondary school 

If you would like to appeal for a Year 7 place at Churchdown School for September 
2022, please email school@churchdownschool.com for an appeal form. Please only do 
this once the 2nd round of allocations have been issued by the Local Authority (end of 
March). 

• Deadline for returning completed Notice of Appeal forms will be Friday 6th May 
• Date for year 7 appeal hearings will be week beginning 6th June 2022 
• Parents will be informed of the hearing arrangements two week before. 
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